
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLT license
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 8:06:59 AM

 
 

From: Leigh JB [mailto:leigh.jonesbamman@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 5:08 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT license
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

To the Supreme Court Justices:
I urge you to expand, not eliminate, the program and practice areas for LLTs.  These legal
professionals provide needed services, especially to those of limited income and limited access
to justice.  There is never a time to rescind programs/opportunities that provide greater
affordable access to the justice system to low-income residents and communities of color.  I
can't think of any justification for allowing this program to expire.  Do the right thing!
 
Sincerely,
Leigh Jones-Bamman
Bainbridge Island
 
--
I acknowledge that I am a settler of the traditional territories of
the Suquamish and Coast Salish Peoples who have inhabited and cared for these
lands for thousands of years, and I pay my respects to their elders past and present.
(Learn<https://usdac.us/nativeland> why this is done.)
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